
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTO 

November 21, 1969 

Dear Bob: 

I am much aware of , and deeply appreciate, 
your vigorous support of the Haynsworth 
nomination. I believe you will take great 
pride in your leadership in this struggle 
as time moves on. Plainly the Court needs 
men of Judge Haynsworth's philosophy to 
restore the proper balance to this great 
institution, and I propose that we continue 
our effort to provide the Court with such 
men. 

With warm regard, 

Sincerely , 

Honorable Robert Dole 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 
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